
 

 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

 
 

     TECHNICAL COMMITTEE 
 

SOUTHERN NEVADA REGIONAL PLANNING COALITION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a meeting of the Southern 
Nevada Regional Planning Coalition Technical Committee which 
was scheduled for Thursday, March 1, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. has been 
cancelled. 
 
 
The next Southern Nevada Regional Planning Coalition Technical Committee meeting will 
be held on April 5, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. in the Clark County Commission Chambers located at 
500 S. Grand Central Pkwy Las Vegas, NV. 

 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION POSTING LOCATIONS 
 
Notice/Agenda was posted per Nevada Open Meeting Law requirements at the following locations: 
 

Clark County Government Center, 500 S. Grand Central Parkway, Las Vegas, NV 
City of Las Vegas, 495 S. Main Street, Las Vegas, NV 

City of North Las Vegas, 2250 Las Vegas Boulevard N., North Las Vegas, NV 
City of Henderson, 240 S. Water Street, Henderson, NV 

City of Boulder City, 401 California Avenue, Boulder City, NV 
Clark County School District, 5100 W. Sahara Avenue, Las Vegas, NV 

www.SNRPC.org 
 

For any questions contact Katherine Rodriguez-Lopez (702) 455-5019 or email  
Katherine.Rodriguez-Lopez@clarkcountynv.gov 
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